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NARA Announces New Vice President of Scientific and Regulatory Affairs, 
Dr. Charles Starkey, Ph. D.  

ALEXANDRIA, VA, December 13, 2022 – The North American Renderers Association (NARA) is pleased to announce that Charles 
Starkey, Ph.D., has been named the association’s new Vice President of Scientific and Regulatory Affairs. In this role, Dr. Starkey will 
also be acting as Director of Research for the Fats and Proteins Research Foundation (FPRF), the rendering industry’s research 
organization. 

The position of Vice President of Scientific and Regulatory Affairs serves as an advisor to the North American rendering industry on 
science, animal disease, and feed safety issues, and oversees all animal food safety research, training, and policy. The FPRF Research 
Director leads all research efforts for the foundation, assists FPRF members, and plays an active role in FPRF funded research 
programs.  

Dr. Starkey will represent the rendering industry to regulatory agencies, academia, and partner organizations on industry issues such 
as sustainability, animal health, biosecurity, pathogen control, and environmental impact, as well as provide technical advice and 
assist members to meet regulatory requirements and standards of the Rendering Code of Practice.  

“I am honored and humbled by the opportunity to return to working with an outstanding group of people and to once again 
continue to serve the animal food industry in this capacity.” Starkey said. 

Dr. Starkey received his BS and MS degrees from Arkansas State University; and his Ph.D. in Animal Nutrition from Kansas State 
University. Prior to NARA, Dr. Starkey served as Assistant Professor at Auburn University’s Poultry Science Department where he 
taught courses in animal feed manufacturing and poultry production and led research activities focused on pet food and feed 
manufacturing, nutrition, and gastrointestinal physiology. A seasoned educator and researcher, he brings a tailored skillset to the 
role including experience in the areas of animal food manufacturing, animal food safety, and animal nutrition.  

“We are excited to welcome Charles to the NARA and FPRF team,” NARA and FPRF President and CEO, Kent Swisher said. “His 
experience and expertise will be of great benefit to both our members and ongoing research efforts.” 

Dr. Starkey resides in Auburn, Alabama with his wife, Jessica. He has over 30 years of combined experience in cattle, swine, poultry, 
and pet nutrition. Through his work with FPRF, he will continue to be heavily involved in animal feed and pet food research, and the 
training and mentoring of students. 

#### 

About the North American Renderers Association 
The North American Renderers Association (NARA) represents the interests of the North American rendering industry to regulatory 
and other governmental agencies, promotes the greater use of animal byproducts, and fosters the opening and expansion of trade 
between foreign buyers and North American exporters. In addition to its U.S.-based headquarters, the association maintains offices 
in Mexico and Hong Kong, and has market consultants in strategic locations around the world. NARA publishes a bi-monthly trade 
magazine, Render. For more information, visit www.nara.org. 
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